
SB 301
Oregon waters and their upkeep, paid for by taxpayers, should be allowed access for recreational 
use in boats that are for reasonable use. Ballast is not an unreasonable addition to a boat. It is quite 
common, can be used with destruction of personal property, and should not exclude someone from 
public waterways. Over policing of water is not a direction voters want or need. Past bills, rules, and 
laws seem to benefit everyone but the boaters. Pass SB 301 and don’t stop there. Ease restrictions, 
allow access, and don’t bend to a few loud residents on the water.


